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“Together in the Business of Learning”

Thursday 18" September
4.30pm-/pm

Prospective pupils and
their families are
warmly invited to visit
us on our annual open
evening. Presentations
by the Principal, Mrs
Hallwood, and
members of the
leadership team will
be at 4.45pm and
5.30pm in the Theatre,
with the opportunity
to visit all areas of the
school and meet our
wonderful staff before
and after.
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